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                               Director of Planning and Urban Development 
                                      Penny St. Louis Littell 
            
           Inspection Services, Director 
           Tammy Munson  

March 9, 2009   
  
CVS PROPERTIES  
P. O. BOX 4818 
PORTLAND, ME  04112 

CBL: 013  B007001                                                   Mail  
Located at 31 OXFORD ST 

Dear Clark, 

A re- inspection at the above-referenced property was made on February 13, 2009.  Thank you for paying 
the fees associated with this inspection case.  
  
This is to certify that you have complied with our request to correct the violation(s) of the  
Municipal Code relating to housing conditions noted on the attached report.  
  
This notice is intended to document that you have corrected the specific violations as previously  
noted.  It is not intended to indicate compliance with other City regulations, it also does not imply 
that the structure or premises is violation free.  
  
Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this  
office.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
  
Jeanie Bourke @ (207) 874-8715  
Code Enforcement Officer/Plan Reviewer 


